
 Why is the Ridgewood Library  

important to you? 

 

We celebrate National Library Week each April and this year we would like 

to invite all interested residents to share a few words about what the 

Ridgewood Library means to you during the public portion of the 

April 24 Village Council Meeting.  
 

Maybe you have: 

 Brought your children to a storytime 

 Improved your English through our ESL Program 

 Studied in a quiet space for an important exam 

 Learned about new technologies in a MakerSpace program 

 Mastered Excel through a computer class 

 Met and made friends through a book club, movie screening, DIY craft 

 Volunteered as a teen or adult 

 Received great book recommendations from a staff that knows you 

 Learned how to download e-books, magazines, movies and magazines 
 

Please consider sharing your thoughts with the Council and community. 
 
 

Wednesday, April 24 @ 7:30pm 

Village Council Meeting, Village Hall 
 

Thank you! 
 


